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Fort Wayne Business Weekly - "Your Work Family
Just Got A Little Bigger"
April 28, 2016 Fort Wayne

Adam Bartrom of the Fort Wayne office authored his regular column in the
Fort Wayne Business Weekly, "Your work family just got a little bigger."
The article was published on April 28 and provided an overview of joint
employers.

http://www.fwbusiness.com/opinions/columnist/article_89832513-ae3f-5320-acc8-7b5b3187ff26.html

